
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN   

A Church That 
C.A.R.E.S. 

 

Connecting 
  Affirming 
   Reaching       
     Equipping  
       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

January 12, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Children’s church (basement) 9:00 and 11:10 (4 yrs – 5th grade) 
 
TODAY 
• Worship and Preaching (8:30 AND 10:45) 
• Sunday school classes for all ages (9:50) 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snak Shak is open! (basement) 
6:30 – groups for Christian growth ... children, youth and adults 
7:40 – Adult choir practice 
  

 
  
    	     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Last Week  
Attendance 270 

General   $    6,187.00 
Missions   $    1,684.00 

Building Fund   $    1,805.18 
Sunday School   $      141.00 

  

WELCOME TEAM 
Jan. 12 – Tom and Christopher Keely 
Jan. 19 – Scott Garling Family 
Jan. 26 - Gary & Grant Murray 
Feb. 2 -    Ben Widder 
Feb. 9 – Tom and Christopher Keely 

Jan. - First Service Ushers 
Keith Leckron – Head Usher 
Sam Daley 
Carlton Hess 
Dolan Starr 
John Helman 
 

PRELUDE 
OPENING HYMN #590 
INFANT DEDICATION 

OFFERING 
SONGS OF PRAISE 

BIBLE MESSAGE 
CLOSING HYMN #395 

BENEDICTION 
 

 
 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:    
597-8525  
 Prayer Chain:  717-977-7751 
or avstayman@comcast.net  
 
Reminder ... winter weather sometimes means the cancellation 
of church services or activities.  If we find it necessary to cancel 
a church service or activity, we will post it on the church 
website, WCRH and send out an email blast to let you know as 
effectively and as early as possible. 
 

The Next Peace by Piece Meeting is Mon., 
Jan. 13, at 9:30 a.m.  We will be starting on 
fidget blankets for local Nursing Homes.  If 
you don’t sew, come and design the 
blankets for others to sew. 

 
 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Amy Fleming &  
Deb Michalsky 

Celina Stoops & 
Emily Keely 

2nd Nursery Stephanie Rife & 
Loretta Robinson 

Sheri & Rachel 
Michalsky 

Acolyte Josh Rayarao (1st) 
Keira Davis (2nd)  

Caitlin Horner (1st) 
Saffron Lance (2nd) 

Greeters Mel & Nancy Taylor Corey & Megan 
Knepper Family 

Prelude Ryan Eberly Becky Sipes 

   

If you are new to OUB and would like offering envelopes, please contact the 
office at 717-597-8525 or office@greencastleub.org.  You can also request a 
mailbox located in the lower entry way. Anyone is eligible to request a 
mailbox.  This is a great tool to stay connected to others in the church.  



 

Greencastle-Antrim Christian Women’s Fellowship 
Tues., Jan. 28, from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m. 
Evangelical Lutheran Church Memorial Fellowship Hall 
Meet Carissa Martin and learn about the launch of 
Monarch Way, A Christian School for struggling teen 
girls. 
 

 
 The Next Senior Outing! 
Tuesday, Jan 14 

A Snoopy Adventure & Lunch at 30 West Diner! 
Meet at the OUB parking lot at 10:00 a.m. 
RSVP to Fran or Bob Stoner at (717) 597-0189 
 

. 
 
Reminder ... the OUB PRAYER CHAIN is 
now being coordinated by Jenny 
Stayman.   Anyone can send a request 
for others to join them in prayer to this 
address... avstayman@comcast.net or 
call 1-717-977-7751.  It will then be sent 

out to everyone on the chain.  If you are not currently included on the list 
of recipients and would LIKE TO BE, please notify Carol or Holly at the 
church office at (717) 597-8525 or office@greencastleub.org with your 
email address.   
 
Altar Flower sign up is available on the table in the lower  
 lobby.  Just choose a Sunday to dedicate 
flowers in honor or memory of a person or 
event.  You may provide your own flowers 
(please note on sheet) or use the florist 
the church uses.  You will be billed 
directly if you use our florist. 


